
 

The warmer weather is here and soon our Fun Fair will be too!  Set aside the evening of 

Thursday, June 11th (from 5:00 to 8:00) to come to Keatsway to play, eat and celebrate a 

wonderful school year. We are raising money for the whole school; including field trips, 

planners and equipment.  The event will have fabulous carnival games, a Scholastic book sale, 

activities, delicious food, and a silent auction and will run rain or shine.  You can help us with 

the Fun Fair in so many ‘fun’ ways: 

* Volunteer 

We need lots and lots of volunteers to help run the games and activities, set up during the 

school day of the event, and help with clean up that night and the next day.  You can contact 

Jennifer McKinnon at jenn_mckinnon@rogers.com or 519-886-7484 to learn more.  The link to 

the web site for volunteer sign up is also on the Keatsway web site. 

*Donate – TWO ways! 

We encourage Keatsway families to donate a new item or a service that we can include in the 

Silent Auction.  This is a major part of our fundraising efforts and you can contact Cheryl de 

Koning at koning2004@rogers.com or 519-772-5308 to find out how you can help. 

Each classroom is putting together a classroom theme basket for the Silent Auction.  Families 

donate new items that match the theme, like “take a break” or “gardening”, or send in cash 

donations so that items can be purchased.  See the back of this letter for details. 

*Bake 

Find your favourite recipe and bake up some delicious treats for the bake sale.  Bring in your 

baked items on the morning of June 11th and they will be sold by members of the Free the 

Children group.  Funds raised will go to purchase more goats. 

*Join us on June 11th 

For an evening of fun with Keatsway students, staff and families.  Take the night off and plan to 

have dinner @ the school, let your kids play, catch up with neighbours, and celebrate another 

wonderful school year at Keatsway. For more information about the Fun Fair please contact: 

Heidi Van Schaik – heidiandmike@rogers.com  or  Penny McGill - ploumcgill@gmail.com 


